

AH/SM/MA/mr

6 September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 6 Residential Trip to France May 2020

On Wednesday 11 September there will be a meeting in the Theatre regarding the Year 6 three night residential on 12 May to 15 May 2020 to PGL Centre (Le Pre Catalan) in France.

The meeting will be at 5.00pm and should last about half an hour. It will explain the proposed travel arrangements, activities and costs regarding the trip. All Year 6 parents are asked to attend.

The aim of the trip is to celebrate the end of Junior School while sampling a little of European Life, to participate in both cultural and social activities, including meeting their French pen pals in Boulogne for a day.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 11 September and answering any questions you may have.

Yours faithfully

Mrs A Holland Mr S Marsh Year 6 Form Teachers Mr M Anderson

